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What's the One Thing Missing from Most Employee Handbooks

News

10.16.13


Atlanta Partner Jennifer Sandberg provided input for the JD Supra October 16 article, “What's the

One Thing Missing from Most Employee Handbooks?”

The article compiled legal perspectives from attorneys about how to put together an employee

handbook.

Jennifer noted that the handbook should include a summary of the most important policies.

"Employee handbooks should contain at least a summary of all of an employer’s most important

policies. The employee handbook should be a one-stop-shop for an employee to obtain a full

overview of the behavior that the employer expects,” Jennifer said. “While an employer may also

maintain more detailed policies or procedures (typically for managers' reference), the handbook

should provide a clear overview of all the information the employer wants to communicate to an

employee."

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 

Related People

Jennifer B. Sandberg

Regional Managing Partner

Email

mailto:mwarin@fisherphillips.com;%20jgatskieinstein@fisherphillips.com;
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/jennifer-b-sandberg.html
https://www.fisherphillips.com/en/people/jennifer-b-sandberg.html
mailto:jsandberg@fisherphillips.com
https://www.fisherphillips.com/


Copyright © 2025 Fisher Phillips LLP. All Rights Reserved.

mailto:jsandberg@fisherphillips.com

